
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT A GREAT START TO THE YEAR! 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s Evening was a huge success and a 

very positive experience for all. 

Thank you to all of our families who attended. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting our Macmillan 

Event. 

Our cake sale raised an amazing £170. 
PD Day 

School is closed to pupils tomorrow – 

Friday 25th October. 

Children return to school on Monday 

4th November. 

Enjoy your week off everyone! 

                                            SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

                            St. Godric’s Catholic Primary School 

                          “You must shine among them like stars lighting up the sky.” 

                                                                                                     October 2024 

It has been a long half term but a very 

productive one. Our children have worked 

incredibly hard and made great progress. We 

have enjoyed participating in a range of wider 

opportunities, including – the Cross Country 

Festival, a Netball tournament, Disney Princess 

Football Festival, drama workshops and a 

theatre trip. 

Car Park 

Please be cautious and 

vigilant if you use the car park. 

There was a near miss the 

other day, and the driver was 

unaware that they nearly hit a 

child. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

PD Day – school closed to pupils Friday 25th October 

Half term week 
Friday 25th October – Monday 4th 
November 

Fancy Dress Disco Thursday 7th November 3-4:30 

Flu immunisations Wednesday 11th November 

Children in Need Day – wear 
something spotty 

Friday 15th November 

Class 3 trip to Centre for Life Monday 25th November 

KS1 Nativity Thursday 12th December 2pm 

KS2 Carol Service 18th December time tbc 

End of term – 1pm finish Friday 20th December  

 

Fancy Dress Disco 

Friend of the School are hosting a disco, when we return to school after the 

half term. 

Date: Thursday 7th November 3 -4:30 

Tickets: £ 1 

Refreshments will be on sale including hotdogs 

 

 


